
 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  

  
  

 
TO:  Matthew Zone, Chair 
  Safety Committee 
 
FROM:  Michael McGrath, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
SUBJECT:  Ordinance No. 245-2019 Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to enter 

into a police authorizing agreement with the Greater Cleveland Regional 
Transit Authority for GCRTA to exercise police authority within such areas of 
the City as may be agreed to by the parties 

 
DATE:  January 15, 2020 
  

 
We are asking that Ordinance No. 245-2019 be tabled by the Safety Committee.  There 
are unresolved issues that are preventing agreement between the City and RTA.  If these 
issues are resolved in the future, we will request legislative authority to enter into an 
agreement with RTA at that time. 
 
 
 


